
Delay in Publishing the Pre-audit Statement of Accounts: Year Ended 31 March 2024 

Publication of Gedling Borough Council Pre-audited Statement of Accounts 

Under the Accounts and Audit (Amendments) Regulations 2022 Regulations, based on a 
publication date of the statutory deadline of 31 May 2024, the period for the exercise of public 
rights to inspect the Council’s unaudited 2023-24 Statement of Accounts and related 
documents should commence on the first working day of June 2024.  

The Council’s 2021-22 and 2022-23 Statement of accounts are still in progress, which has 
impacted on the publication date of the unaudited accounts for 2023-24. The Council hereby 
gives notice of a delay to the publication of the Pre-audited Draft Statement of Accounts for 
2023-24 in line with publication date of 31 May 2024 as per the Accounts and Audit 
(Amendments) Regulations 2022.  

Gedling Borough Council is working closely with its external auditors to progress work needed 
to complete the 2021-22 and 2022-23 Statement of Accounts. Once the Council is in a position 
to publish its Pre-audited Draft Statement of Accounts for 2023-24 the Council will ensure that 
the public have a right to inspect the accounts on the day after publication and for the 
appropriate period as required by the Accounts and Audit (amendments) Regulations 2022. 
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